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1. Regarding change in s. 30.12 (3) (a) 6.: | assume that you want permanent boat
shelters to be covered by individual permits. This required changes in s. 30.12 (3) (a)
6. and (c). Please review.

2. The suggested language for s. 30.291 (4) did not make sense to me. If a person who
is wishing to proceed has already been given authorization, why would he or she seek
authorization again? | changed some language in s. 30.291 (1) to try to make all of this
clearer. Please review and let me know if this is not your intent.

3. With regard to the provisions creating rule-making authority for exemption, we had
to make some assumptions in implementing the drafting instructions.
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